
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2, 2025 
 
Farmers Branch Fire Department 
Attn:  Information Technology 
13000 William Dodson Parkway 
Farmers Branch, TX 75234 
 
RE: Phoenix G2 - Station Alerting System – Sole Source Statement 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Farmers Branch Fire Department acquired the Phoenix G2 Fire Station Alerting System (the 
“System”) which is providing the City and its residents with cost effective and efficient public 
safety services.  The City is looking to renew its Service Agreement with US Digital Designs, Inc., 
for the maintenance and support of its System. 
 
US Digital Designs, Inc. is the sole manufacturer and distributor of the Phoenix G2 Fire Station 
Alerting system.   All design, manufacturing, service and support originates from our Tempe, 
Arizona location.  As the manufacturer, US Digital Designs is able to offer the lowest factory-
direct pricing to the City of Farmers Branch.  In addition, with the exception of certified 
installation companies authorized to perform “installation only” services, no other organization 
or entity is able or authorized to service and/or support our station alerting systems. 
 
Please let me know if I may answer any additional questions.  Thank you for the opportunity to 
support your community.   
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Susheel Tenguria 
General Manager / USDD group 
Susheel.Tenguria@Honeywell.com  

US Digital Designs, Inc. 
1150 W. Grove Parkway, 
Suite 110 
Tempe, Arizona 85283 

    


